
12/1/21 

 
Dear «Informal Addressee», 

Your past contributions to The Fund for Sarah Lawrence have made a meaningful impact on our 
students, faculty, and community. As we approach the 2021 tax deduction deadline of 
December 31, please consider making your gift today. 

At Sarah Lawrence, our students are given the opportunity to transform themselves and our 
world through creative academic exploration and access to an unparalleled teaching faculty. 

Your calendar year-end 2021 gift will help us to continue to provide these opportunities to our 
deserving students. 

Your Fund for Sarah Lawrence giving history: 

Fiscal Year 21-22: $0 

Fiscal Year 20-21: $«FY21» 

Fiscal Year 19-20: $«FY20» 

Fiscal Year 18-19: $«FY19» 

Thank you for being an important part of the Sarah Lawrence community.  

Best wishes, 

 
Christina Camardella 
Senior Director of Alumni Relations & Annual Giving 
The Fund for Sarah Lawrence 

  

PS: If you have already made your 2021 year-end gift, thank you and please excuse this 
additional communication.  

 


